中点大學 Chung Yuan Christian University

320314桃園市中壢區中北路200號 No. 200, Zhongbei Rd., Zhongli Dist., Taoyuan City 320314, Taiwan (R.O.C.) Tel+886-3-2652089 Fax+886-3-2652029

Dear professors,

Greetings, as the new semester begins, I would like to pay tribute to you for your hard work in preparing lessons!

We appreciate your teaching on studies for implementing our school's "Holistic Education" philosophy. The concept runs through your careful teaching, cultivating professionals in various fields, and actively improving student learning, which gives students competitive advantages in the workplace.

This semester will officially start classes on September 8th (Monday). Please download the notification of teachers' teaching containing the course roll call, grade processing, application for course adjustment, and make-up, etc. Path: CYCU Home Page/Administrative Units/Academic Affairs Office/Curriculum and Registration Division (Administration & Services Center)/Announcement for Instructors. We provide immediate, convenient, and complete teaching information.

The Academic Affairs Office wholeheartedly provides teaching-related services to professors. If you need any further information, please feel free to contact us.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Skih-Ming P.